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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  The New Hampshire Board of Nursing 
FROM: Lynne Theuner, LPN, MEd, Program Specialist IV 
DATE:  December 19, 2024 
RE:  Bi-Annual Survey Genesis LNA Program 
 
I met with Melanie Hill, RN, LPN Program Coordinator for Genesis Healthcare in 
New Hampshire on Wednesday, November 20 at the Mountain Ridge Center in 
Franklin, NH. 
 
Melanie has held her position for a long time and comes to the Bi-Annual Survey 
meetings with records that are complete and in order.  Genesis has recently sold 
many building in NH and going forward Melanie will act as a Program Coordinator 
as well as an LNA Instructor. 
 
I recommend that the NH Board of Nursing approve an additional two years of 
operation for the Genesis LNA Program. 
 
 


